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RAHWAY VALLEY COMPANY, LESSEE
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PRESIDENT AND GENERAL MANAGER FILE No

KENILWORTH, N. J.,_April 13, 1972

Mr. Joseph W. Ferraro, Direétor
Division of Railroads

State of New Jersey

Departuent of Public Utilities

Board of Public Utility Commissioners
101 Commerce Street

Newark, New Jersey 07102

Re: 1972 Annual Bridge Inspection

Dear Mr. Ferraro:

In answer to your letter of April 10w, 1972
relating to the Annual Bridge Inspection of the
Rahway Valley Railroad Company and your suggested
date of May 12% for this inspection,

We find this date and time to be entirely
satisfactory and will arrange te meet with your two
staff members at Kenilworth Station at 9:00 a.m.,
May 128, 1972. : ' :

Very truly yours,

Robert G. Clark
President and General Manager

RGC:rns =
cc: George E. Davis, Supt.



